
Sutton Poyntz
Biodiversity 
Group

We will be holding a number of 
sessions this summer for people 
to learn about the bats in the 
village.

The first will be about the 
different species we have found 
and an introduction to using 
simple hand held detectors.

Meet Colin and Dave in the 
Waterworks on Wednesday 15th

June at 9:30 for about 1 hour.

In the event of heavy rain we will reschedule 
to another evening.


